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Dear Parents,  
 
Years R, 1 and 2 Trip to The Story Museum, Oxford on Wednesday, 22nd February 2023 
 
I write further to our previous letter sent on 12th January in respect of the Whole School Trip to The Story Museum, 
Oxford. 
 
In light of the circumstances surrounding possible strike action next Wednesday, we have made the decision to 
change the trip for children in Wrens and Robins Class to a different date so we can be certain there will be sufficient 
adult cover.   
 
We have therefore rearranged for the younger children in our school to go on this trip on Wednesday, 22nd February 
2023.  The children will leave the school site at 10.45am to arrive at the museum for 11.45am.  They will enjoy their 
session at the museum and then return to school for a slightly later time of 3.45pm as originally planned. 
 
We are happy to accept previous permission slips received with lunch orders as permission for your child to attend 
on this new date.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to call the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely                                                                                                                                               

 
Mrs M Higgs 
Headteacher 
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